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The Mid County Democratic Committee (MCDC) officially endorsed Philip Block, of Chester Heights, for 

PA Representative for the 168th Legislative District, during their February 25th monthly committee 

meeting.   The MCDC includes Chester Heights, Edgmont, Media, Middletown, Upper Providence, and 

Thornbury. 

Philip is a councilman for the Borough of Chester Heights and a vice-chair of the Mid-County Democratic 

Committee.  He, his wife Kelly, and their two children reside in the Garnet Valley School District.  Philip is 

a PhD chemist and has spent the last fifteen years developing and marketing technologies to treat 

contaminated soil and groundwater, air, wastewater and drinking water. 

Philip states “Last night I received the endorsement of the Mid-County Democratic Committee (MCDC). I 

am deeply honored by this, as this is my "home" committee, of which I am a member and a vice-chair. 

The committee people of the MCDC are dedicated to the effort to elect local Democrats to municipal, 

school board and county positions. They are some of the greatest people I know and are instilled with 

the democratic ideal for fighting for the equality and the rights of all people. Thank you to the MCDC and 

the support you have and continue to give to me. 


